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Comments: I am a retired professional who greatly appreciates our natural lands and resources as well as the

right and privilege to be involved in their stewardship.  That said, I am deeply concerned about the potential harm

to the endangered linx and cutthroat trout habitat that the Purgatory Ice Creek POD expansion may pose.

Please, please do not proceed with considering this project until thorough environmental analyses are conducted,

alternative sites are identified, and we, the public and joint stewards of the land have all the information and

ample time to be involved in decision making. We must proceed cautiously in a time when greater and greater

stresses are being imposed on our precious remaining fish and wildlife!  Thank you.


